
  
NOTICE: 

There will be no church services for Peel Valley for Sunday, 11th July, or Sunday, 

18th July. We hope that Covid19 restrictions will soon be eased, allowing us to 

attend church after that. 

 We will let you know through our newsletter the date that church is to resume. 
 



 Meg’s Musings 

“Don’t worry about anything; instead, 
pray about everything; tell God your 
needs, and don’t forget to thank God for 
the answers. If you do this, you will 
experience God’s peace, which is far 
more wonderful than the human mind 
can understand. God’s peace will keep 
your thoughts and your hearts quiet and 
at rest as you trust in Christ Jesus.”  

~ Philippians 4:6-7, The Living Bible 
 

It almost seems as though those words could have been 
written in relation to the current Covid19 pandemic. 

Instead they were written by Paul, almost 2,000 years 
ago. 

They are words which have lasted down the ages. 

They don't mean that we shouldn't wear masks, and wash 
our hands frequently, arrange to be vaccinated, and do 
anything else possible to minimise the spread of the 
disease. 

Instead, they tell us to convert all our worries into prayers. 
In doing so, we can change fear into trust - trust in God. 

We will feel at peace if we have entrusted our worries to 
God - and we can set an example to the people around us 
to do the same. 

Blessings from Meg 

Blessing from Meg 

Lockdown blues. 

After years of wanting to  

thoroughly clean my house but lacking the 

time, this week I discovered that wasn’t the 

reason. 

 


